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Coming back to School 



Coming back to School 

On Monday 7 September school finally 

comes back!  We are  really excited to see 

you all.  When we came back in June we 

were all a bit worried but we soon realised 

that although it is a little bit different its not really that 

much.  We all had a great time .  

 

One of things that is different is that you wonôt mix 

with others as much as possible.  You will mix with your 

class and Year group but thatôs it for now.   

 

We wrote this booklet to help you understand what it 

will be like when you come back.  Remember if you have 

any worries, your grown up can contact your class 

teacher or email us on  

worrybox@oaklands.medway.sch.uk       



Class Bubbles 

We have all missed one another but we are going to not 

get too close to one another.  Just like when you have 

been out with your family, we will all stay a bit further 

apart than normal.  

We will all in in our 

usual classes and this 

will be our little 

óBubblesô.   

You will know  

everyone in your class 

as they are the same 

classes as we had last 

year.  



Staying in your Bubble 

Your class will do everything together.  You will play  

together, learn together and eat  together.  

Your class will 

have its own 

space.  No one 

else will come  

into your class 

and you wonôt go 

into anyone elseôs.  Although you wont spend time with 

other class, you can still wave and say hello. 

For a while we will not have assemblies together.   

Instead, we will still have 

our virtual assemblies 

which we will be able to 

watch from our Bubbles.      


